BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

T Honorable President and Members of the City Cou
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary
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FROM: Brenda McKenzie, President and CEO @’IC’
DATE: July 1, 2013

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 13-0237
Automated Purchasing Machines

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council
Bill 13-0237 - Automated Purchasing Machines, for the purpose of prohibiting the use of
automated purchasing machines for the purchase of personal property.

The BDC supports the proposed legislation prohibiting the use of automated devices in
the sale of personal property because such uses are not pursuant to a sanctioned Recycling
Program approved by the Police Commissioner or Commission on Sustainability.

Therefore, BDC request that favorable consideration is given by the City Council.
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